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December 15, 2022 

 
 
To: Pastors, Elders and Prison Ministries Leaders 
 
 
The Administrators, Directors and staff at the East Jamaica Conference of Seventh-day 
Adventists, takes very seriously the word of God. Consequently, we are determined to 
continue ministering to those behind prison bars and make this initiative one of our 
priorities. This is because Christ says by doing so, we are ministering to Him. St. 
Matthew. 25:36-40. As a result, we will be making every effort in 2023 to revive *Prison 
Ministries, * in the East Jamaica Conference. 
  
We must express sincere and heartfelt appreciation and thanks to Elder William Evryn 
and the team of Prison Ministries members, (past and present) for their years of 
committed and selfless service to those behind bars.  
  
However, a number of factors including the COVID Pandemic have had a significant 
negative impact on the Ministry’s ability to fulfill its mandate. Hence, the need for a 
renewal and revival. 
To accomplish our goals, we are appealing to members of both genders, eighteen years 
and over to get on board and join the EJC Prison Ministries Army. 
  
Information on how to register will be given at a later date or by the Prison 
Ministries leaders of your local congregation. In the meantime, please plan to 
attend our Prison Ministries Association Day on January 14, 2023, at a venue to be 
decided. 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Dept. 

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD ▪ P.O. BOX 181 

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 

Tel:(876) 924-1061-5 | Fax: (876) 924-0263 

E-mail: adamrescue@yahoo.com or     

denisebrown@ejcsda.com    

Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 
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